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I Jason Wilson of . Do certainly not agree with these shameful
measures that the government is trying to extend upon us .
With just one dearh in 6 months, we need to be cautious, but return to a normal life for all
citizens & donot approve of untrialled vaccines being enforced upon anybody .
With a .003% infection death rate in Australia, we ought to be ashamed,
Regards
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